
	
	

Send your comments or questions to: UCSF-RAB-ZSFG@ucsf.edu 

UCSF Research and Academic Building at ZSFG October 2019 Update 

	
	 Recent Activity: 

- We issued the seventh edition of the project newsletter via email and 
online, and made updates to the project website. 

- A design update and initial construction logistics information were shared 
at the ZSFG Community Meeting held on Wednesday, October 16th. 

- The RAB Governance Group held a half-day retreat to begin their work 
establishing a structure of policies to guide our use of the building. 

Anticipated Activity in the Near Future: 
- A Town Hall hosted by ZSFG Vice Dean Sue Carlisle will detail the results 

of Design Development. October 24th at 12pm in Carr Auditorium. 

- The UC Board of Regents will review the project design in November. 

- As we approach construction, UCSF and DPH will coordinate to keep the 
ZSFG community consistently informed about building site activity. 

Reminder of the Month: Beautiful exterior forms and landscape 
designs will complement state-of-the-art interior spaces 

 

 

 

 

Action Steps: Come to the Town Hall on Thursday, 10/24 at noon! 
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